
PV V&E employees transition their
emails to the Pfeiffer Vacuum email
domain and gain access to essential

tools synchronized with the global
group, allowing better

communication and visibility.

December 2022

Nor-Cal Products officially begins
'Doing Business As' Pfeiffer

Vacuum Valves & Engineering (or
PV V&E) as a key stepping stone in
efforts to further solidify and join the

Pfeiffer Vacuum group.

November 2022

Nor-Cal Products, Inc dba
Pfeiffer Vacuum Valves & Engineering

The facility in Yreka, California
installs new signage and fresh paint.

Customers and suppliers begin
seeing a transition on company
critical company documents that

reflect the new company branding,
including invoices, order
confirmations, and more.

The company's e-commerce
website is revamped in early 2023
to match the branding of Pfeiffer

Vacuum's websites, replacing Nor-
Cal verbiage with Pfeiffer Vacuum

Valves & Engineering.

A groundbreaking ceremony is held
in June 2023 for the highly

anticipated 18,000 sq ft expansion
of PV V&E's facility in Yreka, CA. 

Pfeiffer Vacuum and PV V&E
announce an ERP Migration project

that will delay order and quote
processing for 2 weeks.

October 2023


